
 

BERGEN COUNTY TECHNICAL SCHOOLS 

FOR FAMILIES OF 8TH GRADE STUDENTS 

 
 

This session is for families who are interested but unsure about which of our high schools to apply to. 
We will highlight the various programs at our schools and review the 23-24 online application. 

 

 

SEPTEMBER 19 OR SEPTEMBER 26, 2023  
 

6-7 pm (MUST pre-register at bctsopenhouse.bergen.org on 9/15/23 to attend; unregistered 
guests will not be permitted. No Wait lists). 

 
For those unable to attend, sessions will be recorded and available on the district admissions 

website. 
 

Venue: 200 Hackensack Avenue, Hackensack, NJ 
 

    
 


